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25/10/2024  20:35:332024/4207/P OBJ Eileen Rea As owners of Flat A-B 50 Mazenod Avenue, we wish to register an objection to the Planning Application – 

2024/4207/P relating to 48 Flat 2nd Floor Mazenod Avenue London Camden NW6 4LR.

As the rear of our property and the back yard faces west, we have always struggled with daylight reaching our 

rooms and the yard area, but there has always been some light, and, although part of the yard is a bit 

enclosed, there is some light from above and views to the sky. But from the sunlight assessment in the 

documents, it's clear that the proposed roof extensions on the main roof and the back extension will badly 

affect our property, and our right to light. Even if not directly affecting the shading of our property, the bigger 

height of No. 48, with the proposed extra level, will make the back of our property and yard feel more enclosed 

and reduce the sense of light and views to the sky. 

We therefore strongly object to the proposal as it will have a profoundly negative effect on our property and 

quality of life.

Yours faithfully

Mr and Mrs Rea
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